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To:  Public Secondary School Heads

1. Please be informed that there will be a consultative meeting of all Non-Major
teaching Filipino on January 22, 2016 (Friday) at Division Library Hub , 4:00 pm.

2. Only those who attended the Division Seminar-Workshop for Non-Major teaching
Filipino last July 30 & 31, 2015 are expected.

3. Attendance of all concerned is desired.

GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V .
Schools Division Superintendentvy'



